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Dear Friends, 

  

On Veterans Day, we honor and express our heartfelt gratitude to every man and 

woman who made the ultimate sacrifice for our country while protecting the 

freedoms of our great nation. We appreciate your courage, dedication of service, 

and for providing a safer and more peaceful place to live. 

  

Let us remember, honor and pray for you and your families today, and everyday.  

  

Happy Veterans Day 2021! We salute you! 

  

We would also like to inform you - if you don't already know - that this year marks 

the 100th anniversary of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. To commemorate 

this important anniversary, numerous public events have been taking place 



 

 

throughout this week at Arlington National Cemetery.  

  

On Thursday, November 11th (tomorrow) will be the main commemorative 

ceremony, which will include a full honors procession to recreate the 1921 

processional route of the Unknown Soldier from the cemetery entrance to the 

Tomb's plaza beginning at 9 am eastern.  

  

Following that, at 11 am there will be a wreath-laying at the Tomb featuring the 

family of our former WFWP National President, Mrs. Alexa Ward, whose 

grandfather, Rep. Hamilton Fish, wrote the legislation establishing the Tomb. Her 

daughter, Rebecca, who is currently an attorney in the U.S. Navy, will be laying the 

wreath on the Tomb!! 

  

The great event will be webcast on Twitter @ ArlingtonNatl. 

  

Please, also stay tuned for an more in depth article in our Logic of Love bimonthly 

newsletter! 

  

We invite you to join this special occasion! 

  

May God bless America! 

Angelika Selle and WFWP USA team 
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